
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager   DATE: June 14, 2021 

SUBJECT: Discuss Winter Storm Uri’s impact on electric costs related to ancillary 
services charges billed to the City of North Richland Hills. 

 
PRESENTER: Karen Manila, Assistant City Manager 
 
SUMMARY:  

Discuss electric costs for ancillary services charges resulting from Winter Storm Uri. 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

The extraordinary nature of Winter Storm Uri in February resulted in some of the highest 
energy and ancillary service charges ever experienced by electric consumers in 
ERCOT.  Staff will discuss the storm’s impacts and its effect on electricity costs for the 
City of North Richland Hills. 
 


